
 

LICENSED DOOR-TO-DOOR SOLICITORS / HANDBILL DISTRIBUTORS 
IN QUEEN CREEK TOWN LIMITS 

 
Door-to-door solicitors must obtain a license from the Town of Queen Creek.  Identification cards are issued to solicitors and must be worn at 
all times. For more information, contact the Town Clerk’s Office:  businesslicense@QueenCreekAZ.gov or 480-358-3485. 
 

 

Door-to-door solicitors are not endorsed or employed by the Town of Queen Creek. 
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Updated 11/12/2024 

 

There are no licensed solicitors at this time. 
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